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Community Police Commission statement on Federal Court Order 

Below is the Seattle Community Police Commission’s statement following the release of the Federal Court 

order today finding the city out of compliance with the Consent Decree when it comes to accountability. 

The order is attached.  

 

“While the Community Police Commission is still reviewing the Court’s order, we’re ready to work with 

city leaders to make sure Seattle has a strong police accountability system.  

Judge Robart agreed with the CPC’s position and, in doing so, is sending a strong message that the 

recent police contracts undermine accountability and must be improved.  

Over the coming weeks, the CPC looks forward to working with city leaders, the Department of Justice, 

and the monitoring team to come up with a methodology to assess the present accountability system 

and how the city can improve it, as the court has ordered.” 
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